
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
The stress of finding housing has been terrible for my daughter. She has worried and fretted taking so 
much mental energy away from her studies as a URI student. She considered transferring to a different 
school in CT as a result.  
Please implement this bill.  
Carla Stover 
Kingston, RI 
 


